
From: Teresa Hellenbrand
To: ETF SMB Board Feedback
Subject: CSA rebate/Staywell
Date: Tuesday, October 9, 2018 12:58:26 PM

Hello,

I'm really disappointed about not being able to submit a rebate for the CSA program.  This is
disappointing to employees and for the farmers.  

I'm also disappointed with the Staywell Program.  I tried to attend one of the screenings earlier
in the year, but most of them were full right away.  I did my online part in March and when I
went to sign up for the screening, there were only appointments available in buildings where
only employees of that building were allowed to attend.  So then I tried to get the form filled
out by my primary doctor, but my follow up appointment is scheduled for November.  This is
after the Oct 19 deadline for Staywell.  I cannot move up my appointment, because it would be
too soon for insurance to pay.   I spent way too much time on this and did not get the $150
rebate anyway.  Too bad.  

Teresa Hellenbrand

Letter 43
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